
Dear Landlords and Property Managers: 
 

In an effort to make the Housing Choice Voucher Payments more efficient, the Housing 
Authority of the City of Slidell will have the ability to provide you with an online statement 

reflecting all payments. In order to participate, go to http://www.slidellhousingauthority.org/, 
click on the landlord tab, and on the login screen you will enter the following information: 

 
User Name:  {Provided in email sent to landlords} 

 
Password:   The last 4 digits of your SSN or TIN 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us via email at 

admin@slidellhousingauthority.org. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Housing Authority of the City of Slidell 
 

 

http://www.slidellhousingauthority.org/

